
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                        June 30, 2009 

  

       

 

Alderman Aron Wisneski 

Public Safety and Licensing Committee 

City Hall 

 

 

SUBJECT: Direct Referral, Bids for Contract 49-09 (K9-050) HVAC Upgrades at Wustum 

Museum. 

 

Dear Alderman Wisneski: 

 

I would like to appear at the July 13, 2009 Public Safety and Licensing Committee meeting to 

present the bids received by the Commissioner of Public Works on June 25, 2009 on the above 

noted. 

 

I recommend that the bid of United Mechanical Inc. of Racine WI. be accepted for $38,445.00.  

Funds are available in account 655.988.5010, Wustum HVAC System Replacement, $12,400 and 

account 655.000.5980, Wustum Classroom Building HVAC for $26,045. 

 

 

 

                                 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                 Donnie Snow 

                                                                                                   Director 

 

 

cc. Jack Schumann 

     Bob Rafel 

                                                                                                    

   


